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From:                                             Natalie Sharp 

Sent:                                               16 September 2022 15:06 

To:                                                  s.clavell-bate@nhs.net; RENSHAW, Rachael (SUSSEX NHS 
COMMISSIONERS) 

Cc:                                                   Andrew Marsh; Alice Henstock 

Subject:                                         MSDC Policy + NHS meeting Actions 

Attachments:                               Mid Sussex Housing Trajectory for NHS Sept 22.xlsx 

  

Categories:                                   AP 

  

Afternoon Simon and Rachael, 

  

Thank you for our meeting yesterday, it was useful to catch up. Please see below the list of 
actions noted: 

• MSDC to provide a trajectory of committed and planned housing à see attached 

• SCB to send MSDC Excel document 

• AM to speak to Sally B re vacant sites at Burgess Hill 

• AM to speak to DM re Copthorne 

• SCB to do a draft request to Liz re drawing down funding 

• AM to speak to EB re map of sites and location of GP surgeries 

• SCB to send MSDC the lists for each GP surgery 

• NS to send invite for next meeting à invite circulated for 8 December, 10am 

  

Please also find attached a working housing trajectory, updated to include the district plan 
review proposed housing allocations (these are prefixed with ‘DPH’ in column B). The sites with 
the prefix ‘SA’ are the housing allocations in the now adopted Site Allocations DPD; these were 
included in the excel document you shared on screen. It also includes all other residential 
planning permissions as at 1 April 2021. The document should allow you filter by settlement if 
that’s helpful. 

  

We hope to send you the map of the housing sites and GP surgeries next week. 

  

Many thanks, 



Natalie 

  

Natalie Sharp 

Senior Planning Officer 

Planning Policy 

  

01444 477263 

Natalie.sharp@midsussex.gov.uk 

www.midsussex.gov.uk 

  

 

mailto:Natalie.sharp@midsussex.gov.uk
http://www.midsussex.gov.uk/

	AP012 - Appendix C2
	22 09 16_INFR_HEALTH_email

